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3'd April, 2021

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from South City lnternational Schoot!

As we begin the New Academic Session 2AZ1-ZZ, I look forward to wetcome our
students back to schoo[.

We have kept physicat orientation for d'ifferent ctasses as per the time stots
attotted to you by the teachers. Ptease note, if you have any heatth issues, you
may avoid coming to school for the Physicat Orientation. We witl try and
schedute something later, depending on the circumstances.

The teachers will have a lot of written practices for the students as they need
to devetop analytical skitts, hence use of school stationery is necessary.

Kindty Stay safe, Stay heatthy, taking proper precautions.

l-ooking forward to your continuous support as atways.

Warm regards,

,M#
Principal
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